
TOWN OF BREDENBURY 

NEWSLETTER MAY 2016 
 
Golf Course: 
Volunteers have started the interior completion of the club house. The water & 
sewer has been hooked up to the municipal system. If anyone is available to help 
with the completion of the interior please call Robert Taylor. 
 
The Golf Course Fees for the year will remain the same as last year: 
 $125 - single 
 $100 - senior 
 $175 - family 
 $50 - youth (under 18) 
 $40 - Coupon Book (5 Rounds of Golf) 
 $10 - Drop in Fee for Day 
 
Fees can be paid at the town office. A drop off box will be put at the clubhouse at a 
later date.  
 
There are several tournaments that are being planned for the year, they include: 
 Open Tournament - June 25 
 Night Tournament - July 16 
 Member Tournament - September 11 
 
For those that want to join a group of golfers: 

 Ladies Golf is Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. and Wednesday evenings at 6:00p.m. 

 Seniors Golf is Thursdays at 1:00 p.m. 

 Men’s Golf is Mondays at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roto-Rooter: 
Did you know the Town of Bredenbury has a roto-rooter? The charge is $150 to get 
your sewer line cleared. Sewer lines tend to clog up occasionally mostly because of 
tree roots. If you would like your sewer cleaned please contact the town office and 
we can schedule you in. The Town of Bredenbury will now only let town employees 
operate the machine. 
 
 



Garbage Pickup: 
The Town of Bredenbury continues to offer garbage pickup for larger items. The 
charge is $20 per backhoe load. Call the town office to schedule a pickup. 
 
This spring if you are doing large renovations then please rent a bin from Ottenbreit 
Sanitation directly. Thank you. 
 
Lions Picnic and Spray Park Grand Opening: 
The Lions Picnic and Spray Park Grand Opening are temporarily scheduled for June 7.  
Watch newsletters for more details. 
 
Library Raffle: 
There is an ongoing library raffle. Tickets can be purchased at the Town of 
Bredenbury, Bredenbury Library or purchased the evening of the Lions Picnic and 
Spray Park Grand Opening. 
 
Office Hours: 
The office is open Monday - Thursdays 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 - 5:00 p.m. 
The office will be closed May 5 and May 26. This is subject to change. 
 
Summer Student: 
The Town of Bredenbury has hired three summer students. Two students have 
started already they are Luke Konkel and Zack Mysko; both students live in town or 
surrounding area. Colby Jacob also will be hired for the summer, he will start in July.  
Thank you to all applicants who applied for the position.  
 
List of Rental Charges from Town - Municipality operated only: 

Backhoe Charges: 

$100 per hour during Regular Hours 

$130 per hour after hours 

 

Roto Rooter: 

In town $150 

In town after hours $180 

Rural $100 

Rural after hours $230 

 

Grader Charges: 

$100 per hour during Regular Hours 

$130 per hour after hours. 

 

Lift Charges: 

$50 per hour during Regular Hours 

$80 per hour after hours 



Clean Up: 
The Town is already looking so nice for spring. This is a reminder to keep yards clear 
of clutter and remove all unregistered vehicles. The Town Bylaw is attached to this 
newsletter, called Abatement of Nuisances. 
 
Messy and cluttered yards lead to rodent problems. Just a reminder the compost 
area is open for branches, grass clippings, garden materials. NO garbage bags, 
pallets, etc. are to be left at compost area; if they are out there the Town of 
Bredenbury is subject to a fine and the compost area will have to be closed.  
 
Burn Permits and Fire Pits: 
This is a reminder that if you want to have a burn that is not in an enclosed fire pit, 
you must obtain a permit from the Town office or Fire Department. There will be 
very few instances where you can burn in town without a fire pit; but one example 
might be a homeowner that lives on the outskirts of town wanting to burn a pile of 
grass.  
 
The bylaw with regards to Outdoor Fires, this will tell you also how far your fire pit 
needs to be from trees and buildings as well. 
 
Canada Day Meeting: 
There will be a committee start up meeting for Canada’s 150th birthday on May 18 at 
7:30 p.m. in the Lions Den. (Back Door - Basement of Town office) 
 
Ladies Night Meeting: 
There will be a start-up Ladies Night meeting on Wednesday, May 4 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Lions Den. (Back Door - Basement of Town office)  
 
Mother’s Day Brunch: 
The Lions will be hosting a Mother’s Day Brunch at the Bredenbury Busy Bees on 
Sunday, May 8 from 11:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. Roses for the first 50 moms.  
Cost: Preschool - Free. Mothers $7.00. Everyone Else - $9.00.  
For takeout orders call Gladi Andrew at 306-898-2324. 
 
Hydrant Flushing: 
The Town of Bredenbury will start flushing hydrants on Monday, May 16, 2016. It 
should be completed in a day or two. During this time you will experience low water 
pressure; as well as dirty water. 


